
 

 

Special Selectboard Meeting 
Opening of Calendar Brook Rd Flood Repair Paving Bids 

August 19, 2025 
 

 
Attendance:  Joe Solinsky; select board chair, Denis Royer II; select board member, Tim Simpson; select 
board member, Shane Heath; Highway Foreman; Patti McClure; town clerk, Norbert Patenaude; Pike 
Industries 
 
Joe called meeting to order at 9:30 a.m. 
 
One bid was received from Pike Industries in the amount of $39,801.75. 
 
Denis made a motion to award the bid to Pike Industries to be completed by October 25, 2024.  Tim 
second the motion.  Motion passed. 
 
Joe made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Tim second the motion.  Meeting adjourned at  
9:36 a.m. 
 
Submitted by 
Patti McClure 
Town Clerk & Treasurer 


